
IR35

On Friday I attended a presentation at a business breakfast about the
problems created by the new enforcement mechanisms for IR35. The Wokingham
Positive Difference networking group met in the Town Hall to hear how
companies the Inland Revenue would in future assess whether someone was a
sole contractor or in effect an employee working for their client company.

I explained I was against the change of approach by the Revenue. I have
written and spoken about the issue. I have lobbied two Chancellors, the
Minister concerned and the Prime Minister. I further promised to work with
other like minded MPs should  a new Parliamentary opportunity present to
relaunch the issue in the Commons. Meanwhile implementation goes ahead.

http://www.government-world.com/ir35/

